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Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Last week we focused on the value of Unity throughout the week. The pupils continued to make some 
fantastic nominations within their class teams. Remember we love to hear about how the children are 
demonstrating the school values at home.   

 

We have a number of events scheduled to take place before the end of the term. We have a sports week 
coming up on 30th June where the pupils will have to opportunity to engage with a variety of sports throughout 
the week. There will also be a summer fair for our pupils on 16th of July, which will include our year 6 levers 
event. Further information will be sent to parents closer to the time.  

 

Have a fantastic week! 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mr M Hooper  

Headteacher 

 

Values at Stepping Stones 

The Value of the week is Positivity  

 

We will begin the week as usual with our Values Meeting and the children will be 

introduced to this week’s value, Positivity. 

As a whole school we will be thinking about how we can show positivity both at home 

and at school.   

Of course, as usual, do send in your home nominations for how your child has shown 

positivity at home – looking for the bright side in a problem “Ugh…but….”; ‘letting go’ of 
a problem instead of hanging onto it and brooding about it; imagining something 
worrying them as the best it could be – this is always going to be better than thinking 
the worst every time!; showing that they are in control of their thoughts “Boss that 
thought, keep negative thoughts realistic; and finally trying out those mindful minutes -
those deep breaths to keep their thinking brains. 

 

Can-do Colin 

Finally, Can-do Colin has been out and about this weekend again – we can’t wait to hear about all of 

his adventures – please do remember to send in some photos of his exploits with your child into Class 

Dojo. Thank you - we really do value your input from home.       
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This week’s Headteacher awards are as follows: 

 

Connie 

Oren 

      

4th July Winmarleigh Day Camp 5 

 
 

Week beginning 30th June will be sports week. (Further details to follow). 

 
 

Our school summer fair and year 6 leavers event will take place on 16th July. (Further 
details to follow). 

 Week Commencing 09/06/2025 – 13/06/2025 = Our attendance 95%. 

Well done all! 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for mirroring our ethos and values at home.  

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

Mr Hooper and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 

 

 


